
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

 

 
 

Friday 11th July 12.00pm-1.00pm 
Whole School Family Picnic in the school grounds 
We invite parents, grandparents or other family members / friends to 

come along and bring a picnic to share with their own children in the 

school grounds during our normal lunch time. If you are not able to do 

this yourself, you could arrange for your child to join another family 

group, so that every child is with a picnic group. There will be no hot 

school meals on this day: every child will need a picnic/packed lunch 

regardless. (Free school meal children may order a packed lunch 

through Black Pepper. This is a lovely peaceful event when we all get a 

chance to enjoy our lovely grounds – just come along to school at about 

12.00pm and we will all meet out there. Please bring rugs or chairs as 

you wish. This is a whole school event including Nursery. 
 

Friday 11th July 1.00pm-2.30pm 
Sports Day Track Events (Year R-6) 
Please come along and cheer on the children in their races. This year, the children have been divided 

into coloured teams. If possible, we would like the children to wear a coloured t-shirt for their team. 

However, a coloured sticker will be provided for anyone who doesn't have the required coloured t-shirt. 

Please don't feel you have to go out and buy a coloured shirt. Your child’s allocated team colour has 

been shared by class teachers on Seesaw. Children will enter races as they wish – no pressure. 
 

Tuesday 15th July 2.00pm and 6.00pm 
St. Peter’s Presents ….  ‘Songs from the Shows!’  
A Summer Gala Performance by The Whole School – not to be missed! 

Tickets available from the school office £1 each limited to 2 per family – send in your slip today 
The children are excitedly getting ready to entertain you at their annual Summer Gala; you  

hopefully have your tickets by now. Please remember that Nursery Class performs in the  

afternoon show only; all other children are involved in both shows and will therefore need to be  

back at school in the evening at 5.30pm at the latest.  Please note that we will collect tickets on the 

door, so please bring them along to show – we cannot exceed our ticket allocation, so please only come 

if you have tickets! There is no space for standing – everyone needs to be seated.  We are sorry that no 

pushchairs can be accommodated in the hall on this occasion.  Please be ready to join in and encourage 

the children - it should be great fun! 

Only children are 
permitted into the 

cloakrooms to access 
the toilet facilities on 

sports/picnic day. 
Adults please access 
the staff toilet located 

to the right of the 
building (opposite The 

Holt). 
No one is permitted to 

access the school 
building beyond the 

toilets. 
 

Please check Seesaw regularly for details of events taking place over the next two weeks. 


